De Sales Preparatory Seminary
3501 South Lake Drive

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53207
January 6, 1968

While this letter is not to be considered as final acceptance or
rejection of your application for the seminary for September of next year, it is
a notice to inform you (as the check below indicates) of the results of the
Guidance-Placement Test you took at De Sales Preparatory Seminary.

The results of your test were satisfactory and indicate that you
have the required mental qualifications.

The results of your entrance test indicate that you will probably
experience some difficulty with the seminary curriculum, As a
result, we can accept you only on scholastic probation. With
real determination and serious effort on your part, however, this
note of probation can be removed by one successful year of
seminary studies.

Your test results were not satisfactory. In fairness to you we
could not accept your application for admission at this time
because these tests definitely indicate you will find the seminary
course too difficult. However, if you wish to see whether upon

a second attempt you can meet the minimum standards of scholastic
ability needed for college preparatory course, please call the
seminary for further information as to dates and place. Prthis

Before closing, may we stress that this notification does not indicate
a finalacceptance, for this decision can only be made after all your papers have
been received, evaluated, and properly processed. This notice is important
for this reason, however, for it gives you your status on the entrance test.
A final notice will be sent as soon as the Admissions Committee has cleared
the foregoing details required for every applicant,

With blessings, we are

Sincerely yours in Christ

t. Rev. Msgr. Louis E. Riedel
Chairman, The Admissions Committee



